
November 8, 2022

To whom it may concern,

This is a reference letter for photographer, Jon Jewell of Calgary. 

I worked with Jon while I worked at both SAIT and Bow Valley College. At both post-secondary 
institutions, I hired him to take headshots as well as crossing-the-stage photos for the graduating 
classes for several years. 

Jon was always very professional and great to work with. He was proactive to book our required 
dates multiple times a year and addressed any concerns we had or changes we wanted to make 
with the set up and locations. 

He’s great with students, getting them in and out of the makeshift studio on campus, in a timely 
manner and the photos I’ve seen have looked great. 

As I think it’s important to support local talent, I would recommend Jon to do your future graduation 
photos. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any future questions at 
leanne_makinson@hotmail.com.

Sincerely,

Leanne Makinson, CSEP


